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BARCELONA SCHOOL OF ECONOMICS SUMMER FORUM 2023 
CALL FOR PAPERS 

 
The Barcelona School of Economics (BSE) organizes the Tenth BSE Summer Forum. The 
Summer Forum is a series of independent workshops that cover the main fields of Economics. 
The Summer Forum 2023 will take place from June 6 to June 20, 2023. The venue will be UPF 
Balmes Building (Balmes 132) in central Barcelona. 
 
More detailed information on the Summer Forum 2023 and the previous editions is available 
on https://bse.eu/summer-forum 
 
We would like to invite you to submit a paper to the workshop:  
 

MACROECONOMICS AND FINANCE 
 

The workshop will run for 2 days and will take place on 8-9 June 2023, in Barcelona.  
 

Macroeconomics and Finance is jointly organized by the BSE and the Centre de Recerca en 
Economia Internacional (CREI). The goal of this workshop is to discuss recent research on the 
interaction between financial markets and the macroeconomy. We encourage submissions of 
theoretical and empirical papers addressing issues including (but not limited to):  

• Asset prices, financial frictions and the amplification/propagation of shocks 
• Financial regulation and the macroeconomy 
• Debt overhang and macroeconomic implications of deleveraging 
• Information frictions in financial markets 
• Sources of asset price fluctuations: fundamentals and bubbles 
• Macroeconomic effects of information production in financial markets 
• Evidence on the effects of financial frictions on firms, banks, and households  
• Asset prices and the conduct of monetary and fiscal policy 
• Dealing with financial crises, domestic responses and international policy coordination 

 
The deadline for submissions is February 28, 2023. To submit a paper, please use this link 
https://app-summerforum.bse.eu/. Submissions should include either a full paper or an 
extended abstract with the main results. Authors chosen to present papers will be notified 
approximately by the end of March. A preliminary program will be announced by the end of 
April. 
 
Please note that the BSE Summer Forum is a series of independent workshops. When you 
submit your paper, you will be able to see the topics and dates of other workshops that will 

https://bse.eu/summer-forum
https://app-summerforum.bse.eu/
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take place within the Summer Forum. The same paper cannot be submitted to more than 
one workshop, but you are welcome to submit a different paper to a different workshop. 
 
There is no registration fee, and the organization will cover meals during the workshop and 
accommodation expenses according to specified guidelines. Participants are expected to cover 
their travel expenses, although requests for funding will be considered if successful applicants 
have no alternative means to cover these costs. 
 
The workshop is funded by CREI through the European Research Council (ERC) under the 
European Union’s Horizon 2020 Research and Innovation Programme (948432 - INFOMAK and 
101052964 - MACROTRENDS_FINANCE). 
 
The BSE Summer Forum is one of the activities supported by the Severo Ochoa Program of 
Centers of Excellence (CEX2019-000915-S)  
 
Workshop Organizers 
 

• Alberto Martin (CREI-UPF and BSE) 
• Vladimir Asriyan (ICREA, CREI-UPF and BSE) 
• Victoria Vanasco (CREI-UPF and BSE) 
• Jaume Ventura (CREI-UPF and BSE) 

 
 
 

 


